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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

LEVEL OF NOTIFICATION: Consumer 

SUPPLIER: GSMS 

Description Lot # / Exp Date NDC UPC 

RANITIDINE CAP 
150MG GOLD 
500 

GS025702 10/31/2020; GS026099 10/31/2020; 

GS026108 10/31/2020; GS026838 10/31/2020; 
GS027272 10/31/2020; GS027273 05/31/2021; 

GS023970 10/31/2020 

51407009705 35140709705 

RANITIDINE CAP 
300MG GOLD 
100 

GS025813 10/31/2020; GS023971 10/31/2020; 

GS025527 10/31/2020;GS027555 07/31/2021; 

GS026114 10/31/2020; GS026189 10/31/2020; 

GS026190 05/31/2021; GS026220 05/31/2021; 

GS026584 05/31/2021; GS027139 05/31/2021; 

GS027554 05/31/2021; GS025526 10/31/2020 

51407009801 35140709801 

Golden State Medical Supply is recalling the above items due to the potential presence of 
NDMA in the drug products noted above. This recall is to the Consumer level. Affected product 
started shipping April 5, 2019. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


